
 
305 Garratt Lane 

London  
 

 Friday 6th October 2017 
 

Dear Families, 

Today is a great day. Your child has gone home with a copy of our Family Handbook. The Floreat Leaders across all three 
schools have produced a handbook designed for the whole family including grandparents, siblings, aunts, uncles, cousins, 
carers, nannies, au pairs etc. Each handbook is written to meet the needs of the individual school. 

The family perform the most important part of the ‘team’ surrounding the child. We want this handbook to guide the 
work we do in partnership with the family to ensure children fully flourish. 

Please do come and talk to us if you have any questions. 

Warm regards, 

The FW Team  
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